
      BERNARDS HEATH INFANT AND NURSERY SCHOOL 

 

Summer Term Newsletter          Friday 19th May 2017 

Breakfast Club - If you wish to make a booking please contact Lindees on 01727 848355 

Contact us:  governors@bernardsheath.herts.sch.uk      admin@bernardsheath.herts.sch.uk 

Happy Birthday 

 

Molly, Richard, Ayaan, Elliot, Laurence  

Mrs Randall, Mrs Brown 

Attendance 
 

I am pleased and proud to share with you the words of our     

attendance improvement officer: 
 

‘97.6% attendance is a beacon to other schools, you are right 

to be proud of your exceptionally healthy children’ 
 

Thank you for remembering that family holidays should only  

be taken in the school holidays and that children should    

arrive on time at school every day they are well enough to  

attend. 

Letters/Emails  

Sent Home 
 

School Funding—Parent’s Guide 

FS1/Year 1—Parent Consultations  

FS1 Visit to Aldenham Country Park 

FS1 Allocation Letters 

PTA Summer Picnic / Summer Camp 

Class Feeling Proud 

Heath am/Flex B Elliott 

Heath pm/Flex A Hannah and Amy 

Heartwood Oscar 

Clarence Ayaan 

Verulam Lucy 

Churchill Joe 

Spencer Lola 

Mitchell Ben 

Ryder Scarlett 

Alban Bella S 

Morpurgo Neive 

 

Don’t forget the PTA Cake Sale on  
Wednesday 24th May at 3.15pm.  Please bring 

any donations in on Wednesday morning.  
Happy Baking.   

Maths Games Library 

A huge thank you to everyone who has donated games.   

We have had lots of  lovely new additions.  Please keep 

them coming.  Why not put a reminder in your dairy to 

pop in either on Monday afternoon or Thursday morning 

to have a look at our new range? 

School Council 
 

This week we have said goodbye to the outgoing School 

Council and welcomed in the new members! 
 

The School Council has been invited by the local newspaper to 

pose some questions to councillors about the upcoming General 

Election. 
 

How exciting… watch the blogs next week for more information! 



REMEMBER, REMEMBER.......... 

 

 DATE TIME EVENT 
 

Sun 21st May 
11.00-

3.00pm 
May Fair—Junior School 

Mon 22nd 

May 

2.30-

3pm 

Heath Class—Introduction 

to Reading 

Tue 23rd May 9.15am  Heartwood Class Assembly 

Tue 23rd May 2.30pm Verulam Class Assembly 

Wed 24th May 9am Heath Class Assembly 

Wed 24th May 2.40pm Heath Class Assembly 

Wed 24th May 3.10pm PTA Cake Sale 

Thu 25th May 9.15am Clarence Class Assembly 

Fri 26th May  
School closed—Staff 

Training Day 

Half Term Monday 29 May—Friday 2nd June 

Mon 5th Jun  Start of Arts Week 

Sun 11th Jun  St Albans Fun Run 

Mon 12th Jun  
Phonics Screening Week 

KS1 

Wed 14th Jun 6-8.30pm 

Parent Teacher 

Consultation Evening for 

FS1 and Year 1 

Tue 20 Jun 
9.15-

10.30am 

New to Clarence Class Visit 

Morning 

Wed 21 Jun 
9.15-

10.30am 

New to Heartwood Class 

Visit Morning 

Wed 21 Jun 6-8.30pm 

Parent Teacher 

Consultation Evening for 

FS1 and Year 1 

Thu 22nd Jun 
9.15-

10.30am 

New to Verulam Class Visit 

Morning 

 Fri 30th Jun  PTA Summer Picnic 

Fri 7th July 5-6.30pm Film Night 

Fidget Spinners 

This week we have had several Fidget 

Spinners being brought to School. Please 

make sure all toys and gadgets are left at home. 

Book Busters Club 

Next week Mrs Hopkinson-Badgery and 

the Book Busters will be learning with “The Grouchy 

Ladybug” a book by Eric Carle 

Please can you provide us with a box of  
tissues to catch any germs and help with the 
hayfever.   Thank you.  

Small children are learning about hand        
hygiene and don’t always get this 100% right. 
Please ensure any cases of threadworm are 

treated quickly and you follow the instructions 
from the pharmacist to stop this spreading.  
If everyone could spend a little extra time 

practising the best way to wash their hands at 
the weekend this would really help. 

Thank you 

 

 

 

May Fair at Bernards Heath Junior 

School 

Sunday 21st May 11am—3pm 

All Infant families are welcome to come 

 
 

At CSE we run multi-sport holiday courses during 

every half term. Every day children take part in a 

variety of sports including tennis, basketball,    

football, netball, cricket, dance, rounders,          

gymnastics, orienteering, dodgeball, tri-golf,      

volleyball, handball and more.  

Days run from 9am until either 3pm or 5pm.  

Everyone is welcome from ages 4-11 so come 

along and make the most of your half term by  

making new friends, keeping active and most     

importantly having fun.  For more information go 

to  https://www.challengesporteducation.co.uk/

https://www.challengesporteducation.co.uk/courses/

